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Wow! 
 

 Our Return to NAPS was a complete success.  For those unable to attend, please know you were 
well-remembered, toasted (not roasted), and with us in spirit.  After Action Report attached.   
 

 In the weeks ahead, the committee will begin transitioning the NAPS Class of 1967 website from a 
pre-reunion to post-reunion posture.  In the interim, please follow the Flickr links below to enjoy a 
taste of the reunion and a glimpse into the future effort as we work to keep the NAPS brotherhood 
alive and vibrant.  Although we have many photographs on hand to label and post, we look forward 
to receiving images from others.  We are still in search of video footage (however slight) of the 
March to Tome.  We are pleased to have a number of quality stills, but a technical glitch found us 
unable to capture the march in motion.  To view captions and photo IDs simply click on the show 
info tab in the upper right corner of each slide show:  

 
o All Hands Reception at the Clarion Hotel, Aberdeen 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/naps1967/sets/72157631808117997/show/ 
o Return to NAPS 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/naps1967/sets/72157631828628036/show/ 
o Dinner at VFW Post 8185, Port Deposit 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/naps1967/sets/72157631827499684/show/ 
o Sunday Brunch aboard Lantern Queen 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/naps1967/sets/72157631829854266/show/ 
 

 Bob Capra is working closely with photographer, Ray Mitchell, to identify all photographs before 
assembling a spiral bound memory book and DVD (slide show) to be made available for $25 each.  
An 8” x 10” group photograph taken on the steps of Memorial Hall at the close of the service is also 
available for $20.  While Ray was available to take orders during our dinner at the VFW, not 
everyone who wished to do so was able to place an order before Ray had to depart.  Orders can 
still be placed by visiting Ray’s website at: www.Photo-Op.PhotoReflect.com, or by posting a check 
payable to:  Photo Op-Reunion Pictures, 936 Lynch Drive, Annapolis, MD 21012. 
 

 Reminder:  NAPS ’67 embroidered hats, shirts and more may still be ordered directly from 
Wedekind Brothers Co. Inc.  For more information, please visit the NAPS ‘67 website home page 
and click on ‘Reunion Gear’ to see photographs of NAPS ’67 apparel available for purchase.  
 

 Will there be a 50th?  Stay tuned!   The Committee (Bob, John, Bob, Ken, Wally)  
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